
 

SB20 Asia Pacific Championships 
2024

Question for Officials

Date: 2024-01-31

Question No: 01
Question For: Race Committee

Question:
Good afternoon 

We have entered both the SB20 Worlds Championships and the Asia Pacific
Championships in our boat number 3578.

Due to circumstances beyond our control the boat has been delayed due to re routing of
container ships around the Cape of Good Hope and will not arrive in Dubai until after the
World Championships have finished.

After a lot of searching we have arranged to use 2 separate boats for the 2 events:- Asia
Pacific - sail no 3149 World Championships- sail no 3727

The only sails we have are for 3727 and that number is on the mainsail.

As 3727 is also racing in the Asia Pacific Championships we don’t want to confusion with
regard to having 2 identical sail numbers .
To that effect please can we have permission to remove just one number (7) from the
mainsail for the Asia Pacific Champs and sail under sail number 372?

Answer:
Permission is given to change entry from 3578 to 3149 and to use sail number 727 (not
372) for the Championships but with the correct bow number. Boat and sails must pass
registration requirements. 

Roger Wilson
Race Officer.
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